
FIREFIGHTER I & II 
REGIONAL GRANT

For more information, please contact 
the following:

Chair of the Maine Fire Protection 
Service Commission,

Chief Dan Brooks
firechief@winthropmaine.org

Director of Fire Training/MFSI,
 Jim Graves

jgraves@smccme.edu

Our goal is to have the 
application available by 

December of 2022 with at 
least one award issued by 

late January of 2023.

Recent legislative activity by the Maine Fire Protection 
Services Commission in support of fire training and 
education is being implemented. We are proud to 
announce a Firefighter I & II Regional Grant that fully 
funds firefighter training programs.

The training will be provided 
by Maine Fire Service Institute 
to collaborate with and support 
the efforts of regional fire service 
leaders.

About the Program: Interested 
parties will complete a short 
grant application that is designed 
to help Maine Fire Protection 
Service Commission members 
award funding for programs 
based on firefighter training 
demand, local support, and 
commitment to assist MFSI with 
program success. Keep an eye 
out this winter for emails from 
MFSI, the Maine Fire Chiefs 

Association, the Maine State 
Federation of Firefighters, and 
Professional Firefighters of Maine 
with additional details about 
where and how to apply.

MFSI & the Maine Fire Protection 
Services Commission will also be 
adding more information about 
this grant opportunity on our 
websites in the coming months.

We look forward to supporting 
many successful programs 
throughout the state while this 
funding remains available.

mfsi.me.edu

http://mfsi.me.edu

